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Welcome Back! 

Wareham Middle School would like to welcome 

our students and their families back for another 

great school year. There are a number of new 

and improved initiatives going on at 

WMS.  Viking Time was created this year to 

ensure that students were provided a chance to 

meet in small groups with a teacher to discuss 

how we can create a positive culture in the 

building.  STEAM opportunities 

continue to be offered in Grade 7 

and 8 and this year we have 

introduced a Humanities 

Academy.  In-house field trips 

focused on team building will 

be a central part of the 7th Grade 

Academy experience during the month of 

September.  

Open House 

The Wareham Middle School would like to 

invite parents and guardians to attend our Open 

House on Wednesday, September 14th from 5:00 

P.M. - 6:30 P.M. 

Progress Reports 

All students will receive their progress reports 

for term 1 on September 

30th. They should be 

signed and returned to 

your child’s homeroom 

teacher. Late buses are 

available on Tuesdays and Thursdays for extra 

help.  

 

  

PTA 

The Meadowbrook Farms fall fundraiser went 

home during the second week of school. The 

orders are due by September 20th. Box Tops are 

due by October 14th.  

PTA meetings are held on the second Thursday 

of every month in the WMS library. The next 

meeting will be on October 14th from 6:00 P.M.-

7:00 P.M. 

Nature’s Classroom 

The first informational meeting for the parents 

of students in seventh grade who are planning to 

attend Nature’s Classroom will be held on 

Wednesday, September 14th 

at 6:45 PM, directly 

following Open House. If 

you have any questions, 

please contact Mrs. Andrews 

at Jessandrews@wareham.k1.2ma.us.  

One Day, One Goal 

On Wednesday, September 21st students will be 

participating in a program 

called “One Day, One Goal.” 

The idea behind the program 

is to promote peace. Students 

in all grades will have the 

opportunity to play soccer at the end of the day. 

Also, guest speaker Jerry Ackerman will be 

speaking to each grade level. Mr. Ackerman is a 

motivational speaker who talks to students in 

various grade levels about succeeding when 

faced with adversity. 

 


